
You’re invited to the 

Winter Concert 

Spaghetti Dinner 
The Senior Class is hosting a family dinner before the Winter 

Concert. We welcome school district families, friends, and 

community members to join us for dinner and then be entertained 

by the Concrete School District Music Department. 

Where:  Concrete High School Cafeteria 

When:  Thursday, December 10, 2015 

Time:  5:00 to 6:00 pm 

Cost: Donations Welcomed  


